
P. Scott Feira

Scott.Feira@aporter.com

202.942.5769
202.942.5999 Fax

555 Twelfth Street, NW
Washington, DC 2004-1206

June 5, 2009

Marlene H. Dortch
Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 Twelfth St., S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20554

Re: AT&T/Verizon Wireless Transaction
ITC-ASG-20090522-00241
ITC-ASG-20090522-00242
ITC-ASG-20090522-00243
ITC-ASG-20090522-00244

Dear Ms. Dortch:

The above referenced International Section 214 Partial Assignment Applications
(the “Section 214 Applications”) contain a Public Interest Statement that is identical to
the one found in Form 603 Wireless Transfer of Control Application, File
No. 0003840313 (the “Lead Application).

The Lead Application has been amended to correct a typographical error in the
penultimate sentence on page ii of the Public Interest Statement by substituting “77” for
the prior text, as well as to make minor changes to Appendices A and B to the Public
Interest Statement.
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By this letter, the Applicants incorporate the amendments of the Lead Application
into the Section 214 Applications.

Sincerely,

/x/ Scott Feira

Scott Feira

cc: Erin McGrath
David Krech


